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Notes from the Principal, Ms. Dupuy …

I hope you had a wonderful weekend and enjoyed the extra daylight that comes with the spring time
change!

As you're aware, Daylight Saving Time began this past weekend, and we "sprang forward" by setting our
clocks one hour ahead. I trust that this adjustment went smoothly for your family and that you're settling
into the new schedule. I have included a few tips to help with the transition:

● Limiting screen time before bed.
● Having set nighttime routines.
● Getting enough exercise during the day can help kids sleep better, too.
● Spending some time outside and being exposed to natural light during the day can help reset

your child's internal clock after a time change.

With the arrival of spring, we're looking forward to embracing the longer days and warmer weather here
at school. This season brings a renewed sense of energy and excitement, and we have some exciting
activities and learning opportunities planned for our students in the coming weeks.

Reminders this week include:

● With this Spring weather comes mud! Sometimes our students' get a little wet. You may want to
consider sending a dry set of clothes for students to keep at school or in their backpacks so they
can change into something dry.

● Daily dismissal time will begin with parent pick ups at 3:00, followed by bus dismissals beginning
at approximately 3:15. Parents are asked to pull up to the entrance and your child will be brought
out to meet your car. During drop off and pick up, if you plan to walk your child to the door,
please park in the parking lot across the street so as not to interrupt the flow of traffic. Thank
you!

Please do not hesitate to reach out to me if you have questions, concerns, or need support for your child
or your family. Have a great week!

(email: jdupuy@rsu3.org school phone: 722-3636 cell: 249-1061)

Notes from the Office:

Check out our Hannaford Helps Flyer below to help our
school raise money!!

Important Upcoming Dates…..

3/11 - School Board Meeting at MVHS 6:30

3/15 - Teacher Inservice Day - No School for
Students



Check out what’s happening at Morse School … Week Of: ¾

K We had a great week in Kindergarten! In math, we continued working with addition
and began memorizing addition facts. We started our shape review and talked
about how many sides and vertices each shape has - complete with a
marshmallow and toothpick shape building challenge!

1/2 B Students have been learning about mammals in our world. We have discussed
what a mammal is and what a mammal is not. Many friends came with lots of prior
knowledge about mammals. We will expand our learning to amphibians, reptiles,
and invertebrates.

1/2 P
It was a great week of learning in our class! We are finishing up our opinion writing,
our first graders completed math books this week, and we celebrated many
superstar spellers on Friday! A friendly reminder to check your child’s folder to see
completed work and notices from school. Recently I sent home an invitation for
family members to be guest readers in our class next week as part of celebrating
Read Across America. We are excited to see how many guests we can get, so
please email or call me with a time you may be able to come in and share a story
with the class. I also put out a leprechaun trap family project challenge. This is
completely optional for those who like to be creative and use household objects to
bring an idea to life. We will be looking at these projects on Monday, March 18th,
so those participating please bring them to class by then.

3/4 M
Another week of learning has been completed! We worked in our math groups and
literacy groups and I am excited to keep moving forward with these groups and the
progress my young learners will make. This week, I am going to introduce personal
narrative writing and our timeline project. A kind reminder, there is no school this
Friday, March 15th due to a teacher in-service day. Have a fantabulous week!



3/4 R Students completed academic goals and brought them home on Friday to share
with you. I’m looking forward to seeing their progress! We are continuing with
book clubs. I’ve been hearing some wonderful discussions about our books!

5 Last week 5th graders participated in an open ended math challenge. Once they
got the hang of how to do them, the creativity was boundless! We also ended our
chemistry unit by making our own crystal rock candy. Waiting patiently was the
hardest part of the process!

Agriculture Ms. Greenlaw’s, Mrs. Parker’s, Mrs. Braley’s, and Mrs. Rawley’s classes learned
all about the process of turning maple sap into delicious syrup. We read a book
about the process, touched syruping equipment, and got to taste test some local
maple syrup. Mrs. Rasar’s class finished a unit on insects by creating “new
species” of insects, complete with all their insect parts. The fifth graders
performed weekly maintenance on our Flex Farm, our hydroponic grow tower. The
lettuce is looking amazing and we are excited about eating it soon! Classrooms
also started Lion’s Mane Mushrooms in kits donated by Johnny’s Selected Seeds.
Thank you, Johnny’s!

SEL This week, all classes learned about letting things go when we get frustrated. We
talked about how we can still care about what is bothersome, but not let it affect
our entire day.



A SPECIAL SHOUT OUT TO:

Kaylin, Collin and Vivian!

These students have had pieces of art selected for the Waterfall Arts Show! Their work
is showcased throughout downtown Belfast, the Belfast Free Library and the Waterfall
Arts Galleries. Congratulations!







LOST AND FOUND

TAKE 2

IF YOU SEE ANYTHING THAT BELONGS TO YOU, PLEASE CONTACT THE OFFICE.








